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Dear Mr. Lavoie, 

Thank you for your liaison of 29 August 2018 regarding YANG Best Current Practices, the attached OD-360 document, and continuing our dialogue on YANG data model development. We do not have any comment on OD-360 at this time. The IEEE 802.3 Working Group does not currently have, nor are we planning on creating, a guideline on YANG best practices.  The 802.3 Working Group is currently following “YANGsters repository guidelines” which can be found at the following URL; https://1.ieee802.org/yangsters/. 
For your information the IEEE P802.3.2 (802.3cf) YANG Data Model Definitions Task Force draft was approved and will be entering Sponsor Ballot soon.. 
We look forward to continued cooperation with the Broadband Forum on YANG data model development.
Sincerely,

David Law

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group
� 	This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802. 






